
 

 
LIVINGSTON COUNTY 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING. A Public 
Hearing will be held by the Springwater 
Town Board for the adoption of Local Law 
No. 4 of 2022, authorizing the Town Board 
to override the limit on the amount of real 
property taxes that may be levied by the 
Town of Springwater, pursuant to General 
Municipal Law 3-c, for the adoption of a 
budget for the fiscal year 2023. The Public 
Hearing will be held at the Springwater 
Town Hall during the Special Town Board 
meeting on October 25, 2022 at 6:00pm. 
At this time any person(s) may be heard 
for or against said Local Law. A copy of 
said Local Law will be available for review 
during normal Clerk hours and on the 
Town website at www.springwaterny.org. 
 
The location of the Public Hearing is 
accessible to persons with disabilities. If 
special accommodations are needed for 
person with disabilities, those with hearing 
impairment or those in need of translation 
from English, those individuals should 
contact the Town Clerk's office at (585) 
669-2545, at least one week in advance of 
the hearing date to allow for necessary 
arrangements.  
 
By Order of the Springwater Town Board 
 

Christi Johnson, Town Clerk 


